
 
 

Caverton Helicopters Limited Joins the Federation of International Drone Soccer 

Association (FIDA) and Expands into Drone Operations 

 
LAGOS, NIGERIA – 26 February 2025 – Caverton Offshore Support Group Plc (Caverton or the 

Company) is pleased to announce that its subsidiary, Caverton Helicopters Limited, has officially 

registered as a member of the Federation of International Drone Soccer Association (FIDA). 

 

This significant step marks Caverton Helicopters’ formal expansion into the drone business, 

leveraging advanced drone technology to explore innovative opportunities across various sectors, 

including competitive drone sports. The company remains committed to growing and expanding 

its business operations through continued investment in emerging technologies. 

 

Drone Soccer is a revolutionary and rapidly growing competitive sport that merges the excitement 

of traditional soccer with drone technology. Originating in South Korea, the sport is gaining global 

recognition, attracting drone enthusiasts, STEM educators, and sports lovers alike. 

 

By joining FIDA, Caverton Helicopters gains access to year-round technical resources and global 

collaboration, supporting the company’s strategic efforts to develop a robust drone operation in 

Nigeria and beyond. This move aligns with the Group’s broader vision to remain at the forefront 

of innovation and business growth while contributing to technological advancements and youth 

engagement. 

 

We remain dedicated to exploring dynamic opportunities that foster technological development 

and deliver value to our stakeholders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

About Caverton 

 

Caverton is one of Nigeria’s leading oil services companies providing solutions for a range of 

multinational companies across aviation and marine services.    

 

Caverton Helicopters a helicopter charter, sales and maintenance company was established in 

2002, while Caverton Marine which is one of the fastest growing indigenous shipping companies 

commenced operations in 1999  

 

Both companies were consolidated to form Caverton Offshore Support Group on 2ndJune 2008. 

The group’s focus and primary business is to provide logistics and environmental support services 

to oil and gas fields with broader plans to support energy operations along the West African shelf 

as well as other ancillary support services. 

Caverton has a young and growing fleet of vessels and aircrafts operating out of nine locations. 

The company has an impressive oil and gas client base. 

 

For more information, visit the company’s website at www.caverton-offshore.com 
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Chief Executive Officer  

Caverton Offshore Support Group Plc  

 


